
612982; Erving Bridge Replacement- 
Church Street over Keyup Brook
What is happening?
Church Street provides a connector from Rte. 2 to the south to North Street to the north. 
The bridge structure is currently open to one lane due to the bridge’s poor condition. The 
project scope includes the replacement of the existing bridge with full-depth roadway 
replacement up to 73 feet south of the bridge and 32 feet north of the bridge. The purpose of 
the Virtual Design Public Hearing is to allow MassDOT to present this project to you, seek 
your feedback, and opinions, and hear your concerns. Comments will be considered to the 
maximum extent practicable as we progress the design.

How will this affect you? 
This project will entail a detour of traffic during construction. For trucks it is anticipated a 
20-mile detour will be implemented and for cars less than ½ mile. Both temporary and 
permanent easements will be secured to build the new bridge. Public Utility Easements will 
also be secured.

When

Thursday, April 18, 2024
6:00 P.M.

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, 
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such 
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.  For adequate time to process such request, please make them as 
early as possible, ideally 10-15 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us. Please submit any 
written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, 
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 
[612982]

Attend

www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events 
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